Publication of the submission Crediton Neighbourhood Plan
Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (Regulations 15 &16)
 
As a consultee to the Crediton Neighbourhood Plan, we are writing to you in accordance with Regulation 16 of the Neighbourhood Planning regulations to inform you that we have now received the Crediton Neighbourhood Plan proposal.
 
We will formally consult on this document for a period which will conclude at 12 noon on Friday 14th January 2022, before proceeding to the appointment of an independent examiner to carry out the examination of the plan.
 
You may view a copy of the plan and associated documents on our website here: Crediton Neighbourhood Plan - MIDDEVON.GOV.UK
 
Please respond to this consultation by email to planningconsultations@middevon.gov.uk 
 
The enclosed notice of publication provides further detail on how to view the plan and make representations.
 
If we do not hear from you before the 14th January 2022 we shall assume you have no comments to make.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
Forward Planning Team
 
 
Tel: 01884 255255
Email: planningconsultations@middevon.gov.uk
 

